
 

1 February 2017 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 
 
Your child has been selected to take part in an exciting series of workshops based around the 
United Nations (UN), which are being provided by students from Nottingham Trent University 
during their Tuesday study support sessions over the next few weeks. The workshops will 
work towards preparing your child for a trip to Nottingham Trent University (NTU) to attend a 
mock UN summit on Tuesday 28 February, along with a tour of the campus and an 
experience of lectures. They will also get to see the ‘Global Week’ event which will be taking 
place at the university during this time.  
 
On Tuesday 28 February, students will need to arrive at school promptly in time to depart at 
8.15am and in their normal school uniform and they will return to school before the end of the 
school day. Students will be transported by our school minibus and will need to bring a 
packed lunch. If your child is in receipt of free school meals, this will be provided by school. 
There will be no further cost incurred.  
 
This is an exciting opportunity for your child to not only learn more about the UN but also 
discover more about higher education. If you would like your child to take part in the trip on 28 
February then please complete and return the slip below to the school office no later than 
Wednesday 22 February. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns about the above then please don’t hesitate to contact 
me. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Severine Wilken (Mrs) 
Head of PSHCE 

Please complete and return to the school office by Wednesday 22 February 2017 
 

Nottingham Trent University United Nations Event – 
Tuesday 28 February 2017 

 

Student Name: ______________________________ Tutor Set:______________ 

I/we give permission for my/our son/daughter to attend the NTU United Nations event. 

Our/my son/daughter is in receipt of free school meals and will require a packed lunch. 

 

Parent/Carer signature:________________________________ Date: __________________ 


